## MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE HIGHWAY COMMISSIONER OF THE ORLAND TOWNSHIP HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT Friday, April 21, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Highway Commissioner Antonio Rubino at 2:30 p.m.

Present at the meeting were Highway Commissioner Antonio Rubino, and the Highway Commissioner's assistant, Nora Tuzim.

Commissioner Rubino passed a resolution to accept Burke Engineering's Proposal to perform the Spring Creek Study for the Orland Township Highway Department.

The meeting adjourned at 2:35 p.m.

Nora Tuzim Executive Assistant